
Keeping in touch 
with Our Donors 
 

SUMMER 2020 
 

 
  
Call: 
506.857.5488 
 
Click: 
FriendsFoundation.ca  
 
Come in: 
135 MacBeath Avenue 
Moncton E1C 6Z8 
 
Contact us by Email: 
Friends@HorizonNB.ca  
 
Interested in organizing a 
Special Event for the Friends? 
Call Katherine 870.2447. 
 
A legacy gift can make an 
impact at The Moncton 
Hospital. Call Helene at 
860.2307. 
 
Do you need some In 
Memoriam cards sent to you? 
Call 857.5488. 
 
For information on the 
Grateful Patient Program, 
please contact the Foundation 
Office or visit us on the web. 
There are also brochures 
available in various areas of  
the hospital. 
 
 

      
 

 
SHELDON H. RUBIN 
ONCOLOGY CLINIC 

GETS NEW  
DONOR FUNDED 

OUTDOOR AWNING 
 
Construction has been completed 
on a beautiful new outdoor 
awning for the Sheldon H. Rubin 
Oncology Clinic at The Moncton 
Hospital.  
 

 
Under construction 
 
This is a welcome and important 
addition to the building to protect 
cancer patients from the outside 
elements.  
 
The entire project cost was 
$137,500. Special thanks to the  
 
 

estate of Gilbert Bowness for 
contributing $75,000 to the 
Foundation towards this!  
 
The remainder of the funds came 
from the NB Doctors Cycling 
Against Cancer fundraising.  
 

 
Newly installed 
 
Jennifer Rogers, Nurse Manager, 
Sheldon H. Rubin Oncology Clinic, 
is very appreciative, “The new 
canopy will provide much needed 
coverage from the weather for our 
patients when they are dropped off 
or picked up at the front door. The 
canopy will decrease the amount of 
snow and ice that often accumulates 
outside the door in the winter and 
keep our patients dry in the summer.  
 
It is also aesthetically pleasing and 
ties in nicely with the design of the 
building. We are all very proud that 
the NB Docs Cycling group and the 
Friends were able to help us make 
this a reality.” 
 

 
Completed 
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An update for Friends Supporters 


